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AAACU Supports Tawas Wellness Warriors 

Alpena, MI, May 20, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union’s (AAACU) is proud to 
announce its support for the Tawas Wellness Warriors, a local organization dedicated to 
promoting diverse and affordable wellness opportunities in Iosco County.  

Kayla, from our Tawas Branch, had the honor of presenting Jenn, a representative from Tawas 
Wellness Warriors, with a $300.00 donation to aid in their community wellness initiatives. 

The Tawas Wellness Warriors have been instrumental in enhancing the well-being of individuals 
and families in Iosco County by providing access to a wide range of wellness activities including 
fitness classes, nutritional education, and mental health resources. Their commitment to fostering 
a healthier community aligns closely with AAACU's mission of supporting initiatives that 
improve the quality of life for residents. 

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union is proud to support local programs and organizations like the 
Tawas Wellness Warriors with funds from the credit union Community Investment Fund, which 
is dollars donated back into our communities from the credit union’s pledge to donate $0.75 a 
month/$9.00 a year for each member enrolled to receive electronic statements. If you are 
interested in making a difference in your community, become a member of AAACU today and 
enroll in our electronic statements. If you are already an AAACU member, simply sign up for 
our electronic statement service.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,315 members with total 
assets equal to $807,987,113. 
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